
 

INFORMATION TO FAMILIES 
 

Dear families: 

 

We hope that everyone is safe and sound, free from the virus that is              

altering our daily lives in such an unusual way. 

We would like to ask you to remain calm as we are facing a new               

situation. To manage an entire school and what it entails is proving to be a               

difficult task. 

The entire Teaching Staff continues working tirelessly in an exceptional          

way. Tutors and specialists are coordinating daily to meet the needs of your             

children and ensure their right to be educated.  

At the moment, we are making great efforts to collect information from            

all the families in our center and how they communicate with us. The objective              

is to be able to attend to each and every one of our students. As the Minister of                  

Education, Isabel Celaá, said “…​you cannot advance if there is no equal            

conditions for everyone…” ​This is our priority at the moment. Guaranteed this            

premise of communication with each and every one of our families, we will             

proceed to send homework and activities which can be accomplished by all. 

We also wish to inform you that this Friday, March 27, starting at 2:00              

p.m., we will conclude the second evaluation and the Report cards will be             

published through the EDUCA platform. Likewise, instructions on how to access           

said platform will be published in our web. In this regard we want to remind               

you that if you have any questions or queries, please use the email of the               

corresponding classroom teacher. 

Once the second evaluation has concluded, and in the absence of           

instructions from the Department of Education, we will continue to send           

material with content from the third term. We remind you that on our website              

you have at your disposal the extracts of the syllabus. In these docuemnts you              



can see the objectives, contents and evaluation criteria in detail. The link to the              

web is:  

https://jmhuarte.educacion.navarra.es/web1/extractos-de-programacio

nes/ 

All teachers are committed to move forward with the school year and            

send material correspondingly. 

We would like to congratulate the students and families who are           

responding responsibly to this new challenge and we encourage them to           

continue doing so. 

There is a virtue that now more than ever we need to put into practice,               

“Patience”. There is going to be endless situations that will test our level of              

patience, both academically and socially, that is why we kindly ask you to be              

patient as we are trying to guarantee the service to all families and all the               

students in the best possible way. 

Keep up the good spirit as best as you can. We will send new information               

as it comes to us from the Department of Education and do take good care of                

yourselves. We will overcome this! 

 

Management Team + Teaching Team 
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